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All employees of Irvin L. Young Memorial Library will be given a library card with staff 
privileges.  Staff members are allowed to have overdue items without paying the fines 
imposed on regular patrons.  Staff members are to follow all the same consortium rules 
for circulation that other patrons must follow, to include, but not limited to: 
 

• Following the same loan periods as regular patrons 

• No shuffling of the holds list for an item 

• Following the same renewal rules as regular patrons and not overriding that 
renewal maximum 

 
At the director’s discretion, abuse of staff privileges may result in disciplinary measures 
being taken. 


